
 

  

        
 

 

 

 

Final reminder: We are moving to Percipio, Skillsoft’s new immersive, learning 

platform on November 2nd.  

Please make sure you have completed all training that is currently in progress by 

October 30th. 

Check out the Link below and the Quick Start Guide. 

 TAKE THE GUIDED TOUR  

 

 

 

Contact Jessica McMurtie at jmcmurt@umbc.edu for questions. 

  

 

 

 

https://documentation.skillsoft.com/en_us/percipio/Content/Resources/Print/percipio_qsg.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OE8G_eXhE-U&feature=youtu.be
mailto:jmcmurt@umbc.edu
https://www.skillsoft.com/percipio/
https://www.skillsoft.com/percipio/

